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Ms. Norwood             Email address:  mabel.norwood@cape.k12.de.us�LCE


                     Classroom: D123�302-703-3456














Important Dates


No School-  Spring Break March 30-April 8th


Report Cards- April 13th




















   Student  News


Most students are progressing in their multiplication facts.  Please make certain your child studies their facts.  I am giving each child a timed test on Fridays.





Book Returns:


I have allowed students to check out books from my personal library.  Some have gone missing.  Please make certain that all books are being returned to school.




















Ms. Norwood’s�Newsletter


March 22, 2018





School Rules


Love to Learn


Own Responsibility


Value Safety


Express Respect





What We’re Learning


Reading: We are finishing up our fairy tale unit.  We are writing fractured fairy tales or a play.


Math: We are learning 


Social Studies- We will be continuing with our economics unit.  We are learning about bartering this week.


Science-We are going to begin our unit on rocks and minerals.  We are going to classify and identify rocks and minerals by their properties.








